
	

  PAG BoD Meeting Minutes   
        For 03/10/21 
 
Attendees: Leslie Scott,John Creighton,Ceelee Simpson, Ken 
Imler,Marie-Luise vaughn, Jen Oehme,Lynne Hurlburt 
Leslie	called	to	order	the	PAG	Board	of	Director’s	meeting	at	6:32	p.m.	

Approval	of	January	BoD	Meeting	Minutes:	Ken	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	
minutes,	John	made	a	motion	to	2nd	this	and	it	was	unanimously	approved.	

Treasurer’s	Report:	Ceelee	updated	on	the	annual	treasurer’s	report.	

Art	in	the	Park	was	discussed.	John	discussed	we	have	an	Art	in	the	Park	website	
that	the	artists	pay	to	show/sell	their	artwork	that	do	not	have	a	booth.	Leslie	will	
find	out	if	that	is	possible.	John	made	a	motion	to	have	Leslie	look	into	this	and	
Leslie	2nd	the	motion.	All	were	in	favor.	Leslie	mentioned	doing	a	Wix	temporary	
website	and	will	find	out	if	this	can	work.		

Leslie	reiterated	that	our	Annual	Budget	is	on	track.	John	made	a	motion	to	
approve	the	Annual	Budge	and	Marie	2nd	the	motion.	The	motion	was	
unanimously	approved.	The	2021	Annual	Budget	was	approved.	

Vice	President	update:	Marie	updated	that	another	piece	of	art	was	sold	in	the	
Donut	Shop.	She	is	still	looking	for	other	businesses	in	Parker	to	have	our	art	
displayed.	

Member-at-Large	update:	Jen	will	send	out	a	reminder	of	the	membership	
meeting	on	3/17/21.	

Secretary	report:	Lynne	will	check	with	the	Parker	Library	to	see	if	we	can	have	
our	April	board	meeting	there.	



Member-at-Large	update:	Ken	Imler	gave	us	updates	on	members	and	volunteer	
hours:	

157	members,	82	renewed,	18	new	and	57	not	yet	renewed.	

129	volunteer	hours	this	year.	Only	20	people	have	volunteer	hours	due	to	fewer	
events	and	Covid-19.	

Member-at-Large:	John	Creighton	updates:	Mark	is	trying	to	get	the	art	show	as	
soon	as	it	opens-hopefully	in	April	called	“Beauty	Released”.	

The	artwork	on	our	website	has	a	link	that	is	hard	to	find	so	asked	if	we	could	
work	on	that	link	being	more	user-friendly.	

	

	

Meeting	was	adjourned	at	7:22	p.m.	


